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Prince George's County Summer School Tuition 

Dear Ms. Wyles:

Thanks so much for meeting with us to discuss the Prince George's County School Board's plan to 
review its policy on summer school tuition. Please find attached some peices of information we ask the 
Board to consider as part of its review. 

Also, as discussed, we would be very interested in the following information: 1) any information 
regarding the racial background of students annually attending summer school; 2) the number of 
students annually enrolling in summer school; 3) the number of students annually recommended for 
summer school; and 4) the number of students annually enrolling to receive original credit, as opposed 
to for recovery of credit.

If there would be any opportunities for us to speak with the policy committee or if we can provide any 
other information, please let me know.

Thank you again.

All the best,

Ajmel Quereshi
Director, Civil Rights Clinic
Howard University School of Law

Ajmel AQuereshi, 
Tue 2/5/2019 6:24 PM 

Sent Items 

To:diana.wyles@pgcps.org <diana.wyles@pgcps.org>; demetria.tobias@pgcps.org <demetria.tobias@pgcps.org>; 

Cc:jeon@aclu-md.org <jeon@aclu-md.org>; Reusing, Grace <greusing@opd.state.md.us>; Richard A. Koffman 
<rkoffman@cohenmilstein.com>; 

 3 attachments (5 MB)

Letter to PG Board Policy Committee.pdf; Howard Clinic Testimony.pdf; FInal Prince George's Fee Letter.pdf; 


